Welcome

to William Tyndale School

How we raise and spend money

The maijority of our funds are raised through the events that we run, such as Quiz
Night and the Summer Fair. We raise money in other ways too via
easyfundraising.org.uk, our termly bag2school collections and our weekly cake
sales.

The F&SA is extremely conscious of the ethos and diversity of our school, and we try
very hard when organising and planning events to respect this.

The money we raise is usually spent fairly quickly. That way, you can be sure that in
supporting our school, your child/ren will feel the benefit, along with everybody else.
In the past, the F&SA has contributed £5,000 for the football pitch and £10,000
towards playground equipment. In 2014/15 alone funds raised contributed to
purchasing iPads (£6,000), school books (£1,085), Numicon ‘maths blocks’ (£325),
World Book Day (3,700), Christmas presents for each class (£750) and the school’s
amazing stairwell project (£6000) amongst other things.



